
 

Page 1 of 1 

Council Memorandum 

Date: January 10, 2023  

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Ashmore 

Re: Downeyville Pedestrian Warning and Crosswalk 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Ashmore, regarding Downeyville Pedestrian 

Warning and Crosswalk, be received; 

That Staff be requested to complete a warrant reiew for consideration of an east west 
pedestrian crossing within the Village of Downeyville and report back with options, 
recommndations and budget implications by end of Q2, 2023; and 

That this recommendation be brought forward to Council for consideration at the next 
Regular Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

The Village of Downeyville has many students and pedestrians who walk to school, 

church or to local businesses from the east side of the Village to the west. Residents, 

have asked that a safer solution become available to assist them in crossing the 

highway in hopes of preventing a serious accident in the future. The addition of a 

crosswalk may be a potential solution. The Village is also growing and a new 

subdivision will put more pedestrian activity within the Village. 


